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On February 2, 2022, at 10:00 a.m., MUPY’s executives led by the Dean, Assoc. Prof. Surakit
Nathisuwan, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Usa Chaikledkaew, the Deputy Dean for International and Public
Relations, together with Assoc. Prof. Dr. Warisara Parichatikanond provided an official welcome to
Dr. Sudhir Pandey, a foreign postdoctoral researcher, who has been granted Mahidol University’s 2021
International Postdoctoral Fellowship Scholarship. Dr. Sudhir Pandey visited MUPY to perform the
research project under the supervision of Assoc. Prof. Dr. Warisara Parichatikanond for three years
starting from January 1, 2022, until December 31, 2024.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3086


